
 

06 June, 2024 

 

Water Repairs 

Embacadare, San Fernando 

 

Dear Residents, 

The Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development Corporation 
(HDC) is aware of the water issues affecting tenants at the 
Embacadere Housing Community.  

Representatives from the Water and Sewage Authority (WASA) 
will be deployed to the site tomorrow, Friday, June 7, 2024 to 
begin the repairs. It is expected that repairs will be completed 
within two days.  

The HDC apologises for any inconvenience caused and asks for 
your patience as we work together with WASA to return a 
normal water supply to your community.  

END 


